Dear Members of the Senate Energy & Natural Resources:
DO NOT PASS SB 2208

Last night a meeting was held in Edgeley, ND pertaining to SB 2208 and HB 1258. The turnout of
land owners, renters, and concerned citizens was unbelievable. The crowd of people, along with
currently over 5,000 views on Facebook group Everything Edgeley USA shows that these bills are a
crucial topic. However, obviously not crucial enough to have any attendance by our local (District 28
& 29) Senate or House members. Even though some of these members are sponsors of the bill. These
members have been contacted and well aware of numerous meetings happening within their districts.

The amount of testimonies (In Opposition) and the amount of citizens with grave concern visiting last
night showed we have a situation with no representation. This shows how well our representatives will
represent their people if these bills were to pass.

Cody M Rupp
Edgeley, ND



